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BACKGROUND
• The Edward Byrne Memorial Justice 

Assistance Grant (JAG) Program provides 
federal funding to local governments for law 
enforcement activities.

• The U.S. Department of Justice has allocated 
an amount of $47,349 for the City of Santa 
Rosa.

• The Grant requires governing body and 
public review. 2



PROPOSED
• The Police Department proposes to use 

this funding towards purchase of 
operational supplies; including additional 
body-worn cameras, ballistic shields and 
drone equipment.
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BENEFIT
• The additional equipment will provide 

increased safety for the officers and the 
community.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Police 

Department that the Council, by motion, 
approve the application for the Edward 
Byrne Justice Assistance Grant Program 
that was made available for public 
comment for a period of 30 days; and 
approve the Mayor to sign the required 
Certifications and Assurances.

• Questions? 5
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